
 

 
23 January 2015 
 
 
 
Executive Officer – Medical 
AHPRA 
GPO Box 9958 
Melbourne   Victoria   3001 
 
Email medboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Executive Officer 
 
RE: Guidelines – Supervised practice for international medical graduates 
 
Thank you for asking the Royal College of Pathologists of Australasia (the College) to 
provide feedback on the above consultation document. 
 
The College is supportive of the guidelines and would like to raise one recommendation 
relating to page 9 under the heading of ‘4.1 Formal supervision’, there should be some 
guidance on how regular formal supervision should be. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Debra Graves 
Chief Executive Officer 


